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Holy Trinity Catholic Parish will consider requests from non-profit organizations to use parish
facilities for special events and fund-raising activities, provided an active member of the parish is
affiliated with the organization and it complies with the following:

e The organization’s overall mission and the event align with the mission and teachings of
the Roman Catholic Church.

e The event does not conflict with or compete with other activities sponsored by the parish
community.

e The organization purchases the additional insurance rider as required by the Michigan
Catholic Conference.

As with other facility rentals, requests are to be made to the parish office. The final decision
regarding usage and fees will be made by the pastor in consultation with parish staff and the
Finance Council.
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